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CAMDEN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Joint Meeting with the
Albemarle Jail Commission, Perquimans Board of Commissioners,
and Pasquotank County Board of Commissioners
March 28, 2005
7:00 P.M.
Pasquotank County Courthouse
Elizabeth City, NC

MINUTES

A joint meeting of the Camden County Board of Commissioners, Albemarle Jail
Commission, Perquimans Board of Commissioners, and the Pasquotank County Board of
Commissioner was held Monday, March 28, 2005 at 7:00 P.M. in the Pasquotank County
Courthouse, Elizabeth City, North Carolina.
i
The following Camden County Commissioners were present:
Chairman Melvin J. Jeralds
Vice Chairman Clayton Riggs
Commissioners Jeffrey B. Jennings, Carolyn Riggs, and Mike Andrews

County Manager Randell Woodruff
Clerk to the Board Ava Murgia

The following Pasquotank County Commissioners were present: Chairman Trueblood,
Commissioners Wood, Griffin, Krebs, Stevenson, Perry and Dixon.

The following Perquimans County Commissioners were present: Chairman Hobbs,
Commissioners Ward, Wiggins, Nixon, Miller-White, and Weimar.

Pasquotank County Manager Randy Keaton and Perquimans County Manager Bobby
Darden were also present.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the new jail financing.
Susan Christensen and Garland Bernette from USDA Rural Development were present.

Charles Ward of the Albemarle District Jail Commission called upon Garland Bernette to
explain the funding process.

All Board members of Pasquotank, Camden and Perquimans agreed on locating the new
jail in the Pasquotank Commerce Park and Pasquotank County Manager Randy Keaton
suggested an Interlocal Agreement.

Attorney Herbert Mullen stated that he would draft an agreement.

Following discussion, the following motions were made:

Pasquotank County Commissioner Lloyd Griffin made a motion to be the lead county
regarding the financing of the new jail. The motion passed 7-0.

Camden County Commissioner Clayton Riggs made a motion for Pasquotank County to
be the lead county regarding the financing of the new jail. The motion passed 5-0.

Perquimans County Commissioner Tammy Miller White made a motion for Pasquotank
County to be the lead county regarding the financing of the new jail. The motion passed
6-0.
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Adjournment

Charles Ward of the Jail Commission adjourned the meeting at 7:47 p.m.
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